
From: Ian MacDougall
To: Ben Mario
Subject: FW: 221 Winnipeg Street North, Regina - Rezoning
Date: Monday, November 14, 2016 3:38:07 PM
Attachments: 221 Winnipeg Street North Brochure - Rezoning.pdf

Ben: Can we discuss this tomorrow when we meet?
Ian

From: John Pearson, ICI Properties [mailto:jpearson@ici.properties] 
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2016 2:23 PM
To: Ian MacDougall <IMACDOUG@regina.ca>
Cc: mbrady@ici.properties; Brennan Pearson, ICI Properties <bpearson@ici.properties>
Subject: RE: 221 Winnipeg Street North, Regina - Rezoning
Ian, further to our discussion earlier today, we provide you with an attachment which provides
additional information on the property and existing building. As discussed, the building was originally
constructed as a Saskatchewan Institute of Applied Science and Technology school in 1984
(predominantly built out as office) and then subsequently occupied the entire building by Staples in
2000 (remained predominantly built out as office). Staples currently occupy 21,094 SF on the second
floor of the building. The building is approximately 137,754 SF, with 88,073 SF of office and 49,681
SF of warehouse. This ratio of office and warehouse has been the same since the building was
originally constructed in 1984. The property has 732 paved parking stalls (vast majority electrified)
which again supports an office use for the building.

From: Ian MacDougall [mailto:IMACDOUG@regina.ca] 
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2016 10:12 AM
To: John Pearson, ICI Properties <jpearson@ici.properties>
Cc: mbrady@ici.properties; Brennan Pearson, ICI Properties <bpearson@ici.properties>
Subject: RE: 221 Winnipeg Street North, Regina - Rezoning
John: I cannot find a Development Permit for the property.
I reviewed the zoning and there are some details we should discuss.
Is there a phone number I could call to discuss more details
Ian

From: John Pearson, ICI Properties [mailto:jpearson@ici.properties] 
Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2016 1:54 PM
To: Ian MacDougall <IMACDOUG@regina.ca>
Cc: mbrady@ici.properties; Brennan Pearson, ICI Properties <bpearson@ici.properties>
Subject: 221 Winnipeg Street North, Regina - Rezoning
Ian, further to our recent discussion regard the rezoning of our property at 221 Winnipeg Street

18(1)(b)



North from IB to IA, please confirm the following:
· Development Permit – Were you able to locate a Development Permit for the subject

property?
· Fees – Please confirm that the fee for rezoning is $3,500. Are there any taxes applicable to this

fee?
We appreciate your assistance and look forward to your confirmation that we should be proceeding
with the Rezoning of this property from IB to IA.
DISCLAIMER: The information transmitted is intended only for the addressee and may
contain confidential, proprietary and/or privileged material. Any unauthorized review,
distribution or other use of or the taking of any action in reliance upon this information is
prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete or destroy this
message and any copies.




